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local music. The second is placing "democracy ads" on the country’s buses, with bright
graphic representations of single issues which promote the peace accords.

Both public relations campaigns would again demonstrate Canada’s commitment to
democracy in Guatemala as well as showcasing Canada’s commercial and creative talents.

No time frame has yet been established, but Guatemala is clearly trying quickly to establish
the foundations for continued peace and democracy. These Canadian initiatives could be

central to that process.



